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Congratulations to the '00 Explosion who finished 2nd this weekend at the SEAA Season
Opener held at Badgett Park.  The 00' Explosion went 6-2 falling to the Worth Hustle and
Tournament Champion Knoxville Storm in the final game.  We enjoyed a weekend of beautiful
March weather and more importantly, good competition and great sportsmanship.  Great job
Storm!  Also we would like give a shoutout to the Worth Hustle who downed the '00 Explosion
7-0 on Saturday and went 5-0 while only competing in the pool play of the tournament.  Nice job
Hustle!  We are extremely thankful for the great weather and look forward to that trend this
upcoming weekend as we compete in the USFA Luck of the Irish Tournament at Fountain City. 
Great job girls!
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